
HOLY TRINITY 										                 LOS ANGELES

To My Holy Trinity Family:
	 WE ARE THE CHAMPIONS! Congratulations to our 
2021 CYO Champion Girls Volleyball Team. History was 
made last Sunday as Holy Trinity School took home the 
championship. I, along with everyone at Holy Trinity, are 
so proud of you all. Your dedication and hard work has paid 
off. What I am most proud of for all of you is that you have 
remained humble and have put God first. Go Huskies!
	 This Thursday November 18th Msgr. Herres will be 
away doing his brother in laws funeral. I will not be here as 
well.  Please keep him and his family in your prayers. We will 
have to make adjustments for this Thursday November 18th 
only. We will not have mass at 8:00am or 5:00pm. Deacon Ray 
will be leading a Communion Service at 5:00pm. Thank you 
for understanding for this one day only. Please pray for more 
vocations to the priesthood.
	 Thanksgiving Day is almost here, Thursday November 
25th. We will have two masses this year to celebrate this 
special day for our nation. We will have mass the night before 
on Wednesday November 24th at 6:30pm. On Thursday 
November 25th we will have one mass at 8:00am.  All are 
invited to bring any food or beverage items that will be used 
for their family Thanksgiving Meal for a special blessing. 
Please join us as we pause to thank God for all of our 
blessings.
	 If you would like to sponsor our Thanksgiving Day 
Masses, there are special envelopes as you enter and exit the 
Church from Boyce Avenue. Please put your prayer petitions 
in the envelopes and they will be put out for both of our 
Thanksgiving Day Masses. Thank you for your support!
	 The 2021 Mass Intention Book is completely full. The 
2022 book is now available. If you have any more questions 
please call the office for details. Mass intentions must be 
made in person. Payment must be done when requested. Exact 
change or check please.
In Christ,
Fr. Ricardo



THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 	    		                       NOVEMBER 14, 2021

SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for the Thirty Second Sunday 
in Ordinary time was $11,558.31.00. Thank you for 
your generosity and continued support of Holy Trinity 
Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Parents have a responsibility to report concerns they 
have about another person’s behaviors or actions that 
could put their children — or any children — at risk. 
These concerns are anything that makes the parent 
uneasy or uncomfortable, or anything that a child 
reports made them feel uneasy or uncomfortable. 
Some examples of seemingly little things that can 
be worth reporting include: A teacher covering her 
glass classroom door with artwork, eliminating the 
ability to see into the classroom from the hall; a youth 
ministry icebreaker activity, where teens have to 
pass a mint candy from person to person using only 
toothpicks in their mouth, despite the discomfort of 
some participants. For a copy of the VIRTUS® article 
“What is a ‘Concern’ that I Should Communicate?” 
visit http://www.la-archdiocese.org/org/protecting/
Pages/VIRTUS-Current-Online-Articles.aspx.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL LOS 
DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: canten, 
oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes de las siete a 
nueve de la noche en la escuela.

ST. JOSEPH’S WEEKLY WORKSHOP 
Tools to grow spiritually in the Year of St. Joseph
(Dec 8, 2020 – Dec 8, 2021)

 

St. Joseph - Filii Dei Nutricie (Foster-Father)
Joseph shines among all mankind by the most
august dignity, since by divine will, he was
guardian of the Son of God and reputed as his
father among men.

Pope Leo XIII
Fr. Calloway teaches us that the English
translation, of the latin in this instance is lacking.
A more literal translation is “Nurturer of the Son
of Man”. St. Joseph’ fatherhood was more than a
legal title as Foster-Father, his was an
“authoritative, affectionate, faithful and
everlasting fatherhood.”

Father Calloway points out that if St. Joseph’s
fatherhood was not everlasting then Mother
Church would need to cease invoking Jesus as the
“Son of Joseph”.

Wednesdays are traditionally associated with St.
Joseph – join us in praying the Rosary on the
first Wednesday of each month after the 5:00 pm
Mass. Email HTPrayerJMJ@Outlook.com to
learn more.
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